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TO: Jay Finnigan, DVHL Commissioner 
    Bill Fox, NJYHL Commissioner  
    Pete Rothman, MAWHA Commissioner  
 
FROM: Glenn Hefferan, AAHA President 
 
RE: Tier II Status  
 
DATE: April 6, 2016 
 
 
Gentlemen, 
 
In the interest of time, I am requesting that you advise your current Tier II Teams that their 
Tier II status shall remain in effect until such time that the Tiering Committee has reviewed 
all Tier II applications for 2016-17 season, makes its recommendation to me, and I issue a 
final ruling on or about July 15, 2016.  
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out. Thank you in advance for 
your cooperation.  
 
 
Regards, 
 
Glenn 
 
 
CC: Frank McGady, NJYHL President 
    Colleen Marinari, DVHL President 
    Dave Baun, Esq, AAHA Counsel   
 


